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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  
 

1 
 

2 
Children and 
Youth Drama 
Begins 6pm 
 
Small Group 
Begins 6pm 

3 
 

4 
 

5 
 

6 

 
7 
Mary Circle 
10am 

8 
 

9 
Children and 
Youth Drama  
6pm 
 
Small Group 
6pm 

10 
 

11 
 

12 
 

13 

Dinner Club 
12pm 

14 
 

15 
 

16 
Children and 
Youth Drama 
6pm 
 
Small Group 
6pm 

17 
 

18 
 

19 

 

20 

 

 

21 
 

22 
 

23 
Children and 
Youth Drama 
6pm 
 
Small Group 
6pm 

24 
 

25 
 

26 
 

27 
Feeding Jesus 

28 
 

29 30 
Children and 
Youth Drama  
6pm 
 
Small Group 
6pm 

31 
Mini Trunk or 
Treat 5pm-
9pm 

  

 
 

      
 

Regular  
Weekly Schedule 

 

Sunday 
 

  8:45pm     Contemporary Worship 
10:00am     Sunday School 
11:00am    Traditional Worship 
 

Monday   

 6:30pm   Yoga Class (Postponed) 
 

Tuesday   

 6:15pm   Praise Band Rehearsal 
 
 

Wednesday 
  

11:00am Staff Meeting  
 6:00pm Handbell Choir Rehearsal 
 Children’s Drama  
 Small Group 
 7:00pm Chancel Choir Rehearsal 

 Thursday 
 

  7:00am  Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
  9:30am  Frances Jennings Book 
  Study @AUMC 
  6:30pm  Frances Jennings Book 
  Study @ Her Home 1604 
  Avondale Ave 

Worship Opportunities 

8:45am - Contemporary Worship 

  11:00am - Traditional Worship  

     Need To Contact Us? 

         Church Office:  

         (904) 389-1175 

office@aumcjax.org 
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The Dinner Club 
 

Everyone is welcome to join 
the dinner club on Sunday, 
October 13th.They will be 

going to Bono’s Pit Bar-B-Q. 
You can meet everyone at the 
restaurant or you can catch the 
church bus (on the Talbot side) 
after the second church service. 

Please RSVP with Clara 
Hartman at church or at  

904-480-4050. 

Friendly Reminder  
 

Make sure to look for your Daily Devotions in 
your email or on social media. If you are not on the 

list to receive them and would like to be, 
please contact Pastor Betsy at 

PastorBetsyC@gmail.com. You will receive one 
via email Monday - Saturday each week.              

Mary Circle  
The Mary Circle is a ministry 
and book club for women that 

meets the first Monday of 
every month at 10am. We are 

starting a new book, “The 
Noticer Returns.” The books 

are for sale in the church office 
for $13.00.  

We are doing a Mini Trunk-or-Treat here at Avondale 
UMC! We are going to fill up the parking spaces on the 
Talbot side of church with cars backed into those spots. 

That way our trunks are facing the sidewalk and Trick-or-
Treaters don’t have to worry about being in the street. We 

have 11 spots and two differently-abled spots available. Let’s share the love of 
Jesus (and Candy) with the neighborhood! Thursday, October 31st 5pm—9pm. 

Please see Pastor Dennis for Sign-Up and info. 

 

Get your talents ready 
to make our Christmas season even more 

special with our children and youth 

musical, .  All 
children 1st grade-12th grade are welcome!  We need you all!  If you can’t 

sing..ok!  If you can’t dance..ok!  If you can’t speak...ok!! There’s still a place 
for you!! See you every Wednesday night at 6pm!  The fun begins October 2nd! 

All Saints’ Day 
 

If you have lost a loved one, and would like us to remember them 
on Sunday, November 3rd for All Saints’ Day, Please let Dennis 

in the office know by October, 25 at office@aumcjax.org 
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Feeding Jesus 
 

We will be passing out lunches to our homeless neighbors on Sunday, October 27th. There are 
many ways YOU can participate. On Sunday you can help make 
lunches between the two services. You can help with one of the 

delivery teams, passing out lunches to very grateful folks. You can 
make a donation to the Feeding Jesus ministry, which covers the cost 
of all the food and materials needed to make the lunches. Place your 
donation in an envelope, mark it Feeding Jesus, and place it in the 

collection plate or drop it off at the church office. This is a wonderful 
ministry and a great way for YOU to get involved!  

Save the Dates! 
 

The Church Fall Retreat to Epworth by the Sea is  
November 15th-16th! We will carpool from church at 4pm on the 

15th and we will head home around 4pm the next day.  Epworth by the 
Sea is right on the river with great views and great food. The first 

evening we will worship around a campfire. The next morning, after 
breakfast the children will have activities while the youth and adults 

will get together for planning, learning and growing together. After Lunch we will have fun: 
Games, fishing, sports, etc. 24 Hours to bring our church forward… together! More information 

coming in this month! Please email Dennis (office@aumcjax.org) or  call at 389-1175 to 
reserve your room! Let’s spend some time together growing as a church family! 

 

Avondale UMC is now an official faith-based partner with West Riverside Elementary! We are 
supporting this wonderful school by: 

 
 

● Praying for the students, faculty, and staff 
● Collecting school supplies 
● Providing snack blessings for the faculty and staff 
● Assisting with onsite projects as needed 
● Putting together Food Backpacks to give students 
 nourishment over the weekend 
 

 
You can become involved with this outreach project through 

prayers, donations when requested, helping put 
Food Backpacks together, and assisting at the school 

when needed.  
 

Contact Tammy Burrows or Jerry Hill  
for more details! 
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We would like to let you know that  has several ways to help you keep your 
tithes & offering goal. Please review the options below and get signed up today. 

 
 

      It’s Easy 
      It’s Free 
      Never miss a Sunday of giving. 
         (Even when you’re unable to attend church!) 
 
  

 Option #1: You may use the Pay-Pal link on our website to donate 
  Go to http://aumcjax.org and click on the Pay-Pal button. It will give  
  you the option of either a 1-time donation or you can set it up to make a 
  recurring weekly or monthly donation at a time that is convenient in  
  your budget  
 
  
 Option #2: EFT Authorization 
  Complete the EFT authorization form included in the package and  
  return to the office manager. Once submitted, your contributions will  
  be set-up and automatic. The EFT authorization form may also be  
  downloaded on our website by clicking on the “Electronic Giving” link 
  on the homepage. 
 
  
 Option #3: Use your own bank’s bill-pay service. 
  Every financial institution has this service available. Once set-up, your 
  bank will mail a paper check straight to the church office on the day of 
  the week you choose. 
 

 
 

 
If you need any assistance in setting up online giving, please contact Bill Trammell at  

or contact the church office. 
 

Thank you for your interest. We appreciate your faithfulness! You will find this service 
extremely easy in making your yearly stewardship goal; which is a wonderful feeling! 


